
Essex County Council 
 
Sheering Church of England                     
Primary School  
 
The Street, Sheering, Bishop’s Stortford, Herts.  CM22 7LU 
 
Headteacher:  Mrs LJ Brittaine 
 
Telephone: 01279 734210         
 
Email:  admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk 
 
Website: www.sheeringschool.org.uk 

 
Friday 4th December 2020                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Dear Parents, 
 
At the beginning of the week, we celebrated the start of advent, which is one of the most important periods in the Christian 
calendar. Mrs Balloqui reminded the children about the significance of the candles on the advent wreath and Mrs Gurteen 
made us a wonderful wreath which lights up. The children were still able dress the Christmas tree on December 1st and we 
loved seeing them in their wonderful Christmas jumpers. 
We also enjoyed Collective Worship this week with Rev’d Dawn who was able to join us via Teams. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Lucy, Danielle, Oliver, Macy, Harry B, 
Charlie C, Noah D, Elsie Mae, Max, Edith, Freya, Robin, Lenny H, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella O, Jessica O, Remy, Ruby T, Sonny 
T, Sonny W, Archie, Poppie, Jacob W and Sophia W. Lucy, Harry B, Charlie C, Freya, Lenny H, Joshua and Sonny were presented 
with their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations Lenny H and Sonny W on your Gold Mathletics award. Our Super Spellers 
this week are Quickbury with 2,909,762 points, Fitzwalter class with 12,561,630 points and Durrington class with 23,430,954, 
Mitchell, Kenny and Josie were presented with their Silver Building Learning Power certificates. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been singing beautifully. 
Copeland: Aaron sang beautifully for our nativity songs and has tried hard to learn all the songs. 
Durrington: Elsie J has been singing and joining in especially the Christmas carols.  
Fitzwalter: Jacob has impressed us with his beautiful singing during Collective Worship every day. 
Quickbury: Izzy always sings loud, proud and beautifully! She is a confident performer and it is lovely to hear her. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
PTFA fundraising events calendar 
Christmas Dinner 
Winter Reading Challenge - Essex Libraries 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Isabelle W for her great improvement in phonics and writing. Well done Isabelle. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 14th December:  PTFA Christmas Gift Shop 
Wednesday 16th December: Christmas Dinner 
                                                    Christmas Carousel (details to follow) 
Friday 18th December: End of term 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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